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Hello, as a sister of a child abuse survivor
| support this campaign. My sister went through a court case where the perpetrator used his “good character” to

abuse her as a child, but the court failed the recognise that. The justice system must do better and start thinking
about the effects to the victims and family. | want the law to change as it is appalling and devastating.





